
Audio  interview  with  young  adult
NCCC attendee
Amanda Ceraldi, from the Archdiocese of Baltimore, was a past attendee of the
National Catholic Youth Conference, but now that she’s a college student, she has
something new to attend – the National Catholic Collegiate Conference. Amanda,
who attends Catholic University of America and is a parishioner of Our Lady of the
Chesapeake in Lake Shore, Md., spoke with me about the conference. Here is the
audio.
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